
                
 

 
ATTENTION PATIENTS 
Please read before entering the office: 
If you have a cough, fever, or are experiencing 

breathing difficulties 

AND 

You have travelled outside of Canada, or been in 
contact with someone who has travelled, 14 days 

before your symptoms started: 

 

Please do not enter and call our office to 
reschedule your appointment. 


